

School Council News

Meeting 24th January 2023



Save the Children Charity

We raised f.80

Thanks to all the children and staff for raising this amount.



New ideas or proposals:

- Y4 would like more Football or Rugby tournaments - they enjoyed the last tournament, Louie and Felix are going to ask Mr Lynch
- Y5 Spanish Day Stalls selling food and crafts - the children are going to ask
 Miss Griffiths about this
- Y5 would like books or comic books, outside at playtime/lunchtime. Bobbie is going to find out the costs and complete a proposal
- Music/Speakers for Y5/Y6 playground.
 Mrs Ashton is looking into this.
- Y2 would like more stickers for their craft area. Y2 will find out more about this

Please remember to read the notes to your class and find time to meet the children in your class and ask for their ideas.

Next meeting: 21st February 2023

Proposals and ideas: from the last meeting

- * Wake up and shape up Isla and Niamh from Year 6 asked Mrs Bradburn about this, Mrs Bradburn would like to do this again, however due to her other duties now in school, she is unable to commit to this. Isla and Niamh are completing a proposal to ask Mrs Ashton can she help.
- * Class Pet most classes would like a fish, the teachers would like this too. Mrs Ashton agreed, but the teachers and children need to decide who will look after the fish
- * Vending machine Sorry we are unable to do this. But we can start to look at a healthy tuckshop..
- * Y6 would like different activities at breaktimes, Miss Shone has already got pens and clip boards, but they would like a Friendship band making activity. This could be at am playtime and the Friendship Ambassadors could help. Mrs Ashton has said they could spend £50.

Any other business:

Y5/Y6 asked about the grassed area at the front of the school. Can the children use this area? Have the pot holes been filled?

We discussed attendance at school. - The children asked about rewards for each class if they reach 96% - an extra play or extra minutes added to Golden Time. A proposal will be completed.

BKN asked the children if they thought wearing own clothes on birthdays would help. We are going to think about this, and ask children their class, And bring this information to the next meeting.

It has been noted, that the locks are broken in Y5/6 toilets. Mr Hughes has been informed.